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Re:  A.12-01-012 - Santa Cruz 115 Kilovolt Reinforcement Project
Response to California Public Utilities Commission Data Request No. 13

Dear Ms. Treis:

By this letter, Pacific Gas and Electric Company (“PG&E”) responds to your November 3, 2014
request for additional information regarding Application (A.12-01-012) for a Permit to Construct the
Santa Cruz 115 Kilovolt (“kV”) Reinforcement Project (“Project™). Your letter states as follows:

“PG&E has indicated that they will request that the CAISO re-evaluate
the need for the Santa Cruz 115 kV project at this time. When will
PG&E submit this request and when do you anticipate a response from
CAISO?” :

PG&E formally requested that the CAISO re-evaluate the need for the Project on November 18,
2014. PG&E was advised by CAISO earlier this week that CAISO expects to provide its re-evaluation
within a few weeks.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any additional information.
Ve ly yglrs,

atthew A. Fogelson

MAF:bd

cc: Ms. Lisa Orsaba, Infrastructure Permitting & CEQA, Energy Division, Via E-Mail Lisa. Orsaba@cpuc.ca.gov
Mr. Brandon Liddell, Senior Land Planner — PG&E



